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SB1548 will negatively affect both of my businesses and most likely will cause 1 to 

shut down completely as I use the longer summer evenings to do boat tours in the 

Eugene are.  Many of my weekday clients schedule tours at 6-615 to enjoy 2 ½ tours 

on the McKenzie and Willamette rivers. 

 

I have been advocating against this change.  So much of what I hear is I am just 

tire3d of changing my clock.  There are many times we all it up a little earlier or go to 

bed later.  This isn’t about what happens to our bodies.  We all vary a little. 

 

This is about loosing an hour of evening daylight.  A time when many of us mow 

yards, tend gardens or recreate after work.  The idea get up an hour earlier is so 

unrealistic.  Dew is still on the grass, temperatures are colder and for some getting up 

an hour earlier doesn’t work. 

So my other business opens at 7am.  It’s ag based.  So if this goes through do I 

change the schedule to open an hour earlier. I’m not going to generate more 

business than I do now, but how am I going to pay employees for that extra when I 

am barely making it now. 

This bill is bad for me and bad for Oregon.  No No NO! on SB1548  

 


